
Message to Dual Language Immersion Community – Friday, October 29 
 
ENGLISH VERSION 
 
Dear APS Dual Language Immersion School Community—  
 
The Dual Language Immersion Elementary Feeder School Structure Committee is gathering feedback 
from the community on a proposed feeder structure for Claremont and Escuela Key that would take 
effect at the start of the 2022-23 school year.  The committee will review the feedback received and 
consider if any adjustments are needed before making the final recommendation to the Superintendent. 
 
Survey links - Please complete by Monday, November 8 
 
English Version- https://forms.gle/9FkS7UQNEvvT7tnf7  
Spanish Version- https://forms.gle/rXtyXcttyzAFoaLZA 
 
Community members are encouraged to visit the Engage page for additional details on the Committee's 
proposed feeder structure before completing this survey: 
 https://www.apsva.us/engage/immersionelementaryfeedercommittee. 
 
Timeline 
Nov. 8 - Committee prepares final recommendation 
Nov. 16 - Superintendent’s Proposal  
Nov. 30 - School Board Public Hearing  
Dec. 2 - School Board will act on Superintendent’s Proposal 
 


